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Roby Park Primary School 

Newsletter 

This week’s news... 

Nursery & Reception Places for Sept 2023 

Don’t miss out on your child’s chance of joining our fantastic EYFS provision for Sept 2023. 

 

Nursery places for Sept 2023 , for children who are 3 before 1 Sept, are limited due to popular 

demand. Application packs can be picked up from the school office. 

 

Reception 2023 applications need to be submitted online by 15th January. 
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Attendance and Punctuality 
Attendance for week commencing 9.1.23 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93.4% 97.5% 89.3% 84.6% 90.3% 92.7% 91.3% 96.4% 

Punctuality for week commencing: 9.1.23 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

5 lates =  

107 mins 

7 lates =  

146 mins 

5 lates = 

118 mins 

6 lates = 

151 mins 

4 lates = 

76 mins 

3 lates = 

72 mins 

5 lates = 

93 mins 

1 late = 

11 mins 

Family Fitness Classes 

Whole school attendance has been very low this week at just 92%. We understand there has been some very 

genuine sickness across the school but hope children to be well and back in school next Monday. Holidays will 

occur warnings and £120 fine per parent per child should unauthorised holidays continue following a warning. 

There were 774 minutes of missed learning this week due to poor punctuality. Parents/carers need to make 

sure their  children don’t fall behind because they are late. Learning starts at 8.45am. 33 children from 26 

families were late this week and some multiple times. 14 unauthorised lates in the space of 10 weeks will    

result in a fixed penalty  notice. Please be on time. If your child has repeatedly been late, expect a home visit 

from the Local  Authority Attendance Team. If your child is missing school, they are missing out on learning, 

enrichment experiences and time with their friends which all will have a negative impact upon their wellbeing. 

No Mobile Phones on Site 

Use of mobile phones are not permitted anywhere on our premises, for any        

reason. Please make sure mobiles are put away before entering and leaving our 

gates otherwise a member of staff will have to ask you to leave the premises. 

.Every Tuesday, Mr 

Higham will be hosting 

family fitness classes 

for parents and        

children to attend     

together. 

 

Come and enjoy circuit 

training with friends 

and your children. 

 

Please book your spot 

at: 

https://forms.gle/m3ip

o7nXoqynRaWe8  

https://forms.gle/m3ipo7nXoqynRaWe8
https://forms.gle/m3ipo7nXoqynRaWe8
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EYFS Reading is Fun Sessions—Every Thurs 

Uniform Expectations—Reminder 

A polite reminder that your child should be prepared for school and in the correct uniform   

every day. If children are sent in to school with the wrong uniform, PE kit or footwear, parents 

will be called and asked to bring the correct items in immediately. 

Superhero Day—Tues 7th Feb 

Kit Required for Extra-Curricular 

Over 240 children have signed up to 13 clubs this half term alone! Which is 

amazing! Children who are participating in any sports/dance clubs must 

bring trainers and a bottle of water with them please. If children do not bring 

trainers, they will not be able to participate for health and safety reasons. 

Children in Nursery & Reception will celebrate the end of their 

Superhero topic with a special superhero themed day on Tues 

7th Feb. 

 

Children can come to school dressed as their favourite           

superhero or in clothes they are comfortable in. 

 

Keep an eye on Nursery & Reception’s social media pages, on 

Twitter, to see what exciting activities the children get up to. 

Parents and carers are welcome to come 

and join their child for Reading Is Fun     

every Thursday morning 8.45-9.00am. 

 

Please arrive at school five minutes early.  

 

Entry will be via the EYFS classroom door. 

 

Parents/carers can enjoy reading a story 

with your child and take it home for the 

week. Each week, just bring the book back 

and exchange it for another incredible   

story to enjoy together. 
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If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office.  

It is important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have TWO 

emergency contacts per pupil. 

Dates for your diary 

These dates are subject to change so please 
keep an eye on Class Charts for weekly updates. 




